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6th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 5 classes will be having a visit from the Leicester Space Centre on Friday 6th December 2024. 
The museum will be bringing their interactive Star Dome to school as well as lead special activities 
with both classes. During the visit, the children will explore our Earth, Moon and Stars as well as 
investigate further into space to learn about the different planets and stars.  

The cost of the visit is £3.00 per child.  This can be paid via the My Child at School app. Payment to 
be made by Wednesday 4th December.  

Please complete the slip below to confirm your payment.  

Many thanks,   

Mr Heritage and Miss Ralph 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Year 5 – Leicester Space Centre Visit – Friday 6th December 

Childs name ………………………………………………………….. Childs class……………………………………………………. 

□ I have paid for the trip via the My Child At School app. 

Name of Parent/carer …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Parent /Carer signature………………………………………………………….             Date ……………………………………… 
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